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From: BoardSec
Sent: June 13, 2017 2:20 PM
To:
Subject: LoC, EB-2017-0049 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rob Price   
Sent: June-13-17 2:10 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2015-0141 
 
I read with interest of hydro one's application to raise pole rental rates for small phone and internet 
suppliers from 22 to 70 dollars per year. Just what we need! More small businesses shutting down 
and higher rates from those that survive!  
 
Hydro one's litany of bad decisions and poor management is open for all to view. The auditor 
general's last couple of reports before the gov't threw a shield of secrecy around the company by 
selling off shares demonstrated how despite the billions of dollars wasted power outages at hydro 
one occur more frequently and last longer than a decade earlier. It also showed how hydro one 
repeatedly asked for rate increases for aging equipment and after the increases were approved only 
about 1/3 of the equipment was replaced. Hydro one's lack of maintenance and poor decision-making 
are not an excuse to start penalizing businesses and customers who actually make good responsible 
decisions. 
 
Reject hydro one's application to increase rates today. 
 
Rob price 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




